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STEEL DOOR MANUFACTURER RECEIVES ADDITIONAL HURRICANE PRODUCT APPROVAL 

Miami-Dade County Approves Next Door Company’s Full Louver Steel Door 

 

Miami, Florida USA – Next Door Company announced today they have received another NOA 

from Miami-Dade County for product approval of their Full Louver Steel Door.   

 

Miami-Dade County Product Control Section, the governing body for the use and suitability of 

construction materials, issued NOA No. 15-0728.04 to Next Door Company.  The NOA serves as 

official approval that Next Door Company’s Full Louver Steel Door meets MDC building code 

and complies with the Florida Building Code, including the High Velocity Hurricane Zone.   

 

The Full Louver Steel Door, compliments other NOA products offered by Next Door Company, 

that prevent penetration of a building’s envelope during extreme weather conditions. 

 

Next Door Company’s headquarters and manufacturing plant are located in Miami, Florida.  The 

Company manufactures performance-based steel doors and door frames that are used in 

commercial and institutional construction, and are sold throughout the United States and 

internationally.  
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For additional information visit www.nextdoorco.com or email Jayne Winstel at 

promotion@nextdooco.com. 


